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TO: David Meadows 

FROM: Julie Hinds 

RE: Construction Projects Update 

As the start of school quickly approaches, I would like to submit a report to the board 

listing all projects that have been completed and all projects that are nearing completion 

within the District.  A list of projects per school is attached indicating the project name, 

the current status, and the completion date/anticipated completion date. 

 

The major construction project this summer occurred at Tupelo High School under the 

construction contract with Century Construction Company.  The project is on schedule to 

be complete by July 22, 2011 as required in the contract documents.  With the completion 

date on the 22
nd

, the following week will allow for all punchlist items to be completed 

and for move-in prior to arrival of teachers on August 1
st
.   

 

With the consolidation of the student bodies of Carver Elementary and Church Street 

Elementary, we have spent the past month moving furniture and teacher supplies.  All 

kindergarten, 1
st
, and 2nd classrooms to be housed at Carver and Lawhon will be in place 

by Friday, July 15
th

. 

 

Moving K-2
nd

 grade classes out of Church Street has left classrooms available within that 

building.  Rather than rent space for the High School Advancement Academy during the 

’11-’12 school year, we will be moving HSAA to Church Street School.  This move is 

scheduled to occur the week of July 18
th

. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 


